
Phase One Building Update

Remember not the events of the past, the things of
long ago consider not; See, I am doing something new!  

Isaiah 43:18-19

This past year, as so many things were stripped away, God
gave us the opportunity for re-evaluation and the clarity to
cherish the most important things in our lives, especially our
Catholic faith.

There are many things that our Saint John Paul II parish family
needs, but the challenges of this past year have clearly shown
that the most important thing is a place to gather as a family
of faith to worship our Lord Jesus and celebrate beautifully
the Sacraments of his church.

After re-evaluating all of the information and options available
to us, Fr. Andrew and parish leadership requested permission
from Archbishop Naumann to change phase one of our
master plan.  We are excited to announce that with the restart
of our capital campaign we will now be focusing on the
construction of the parish hall as the first phase.  Our building
committee is already hard at work and we look forward to
sharing more information with you in the weeks ahead . . . and
to opening wide the doors of our own worship space, so that
we may open wide the doors of Christ to all!


